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Dear Anjan,                                                                                         Date: 4th February 2018 

 

Ref: Speaker Invitation at Bapio ‘Hot Topic in Paediatrics’ Session at RCPCH Annual   

         Conference, Glasgow, UK 

 

It gives me great pleasure in inviting you to be a speaker at the BAPIO ‘Hot Topics in 

Paediatrics’ Session on Tuesday the 13th March, during Annual Conference of the Royal 

College of Paediatrics and Child Health at Scottish Exhibition and Conference Centre, 

Glasgow, UK 

 

Subject of your presentation is “Developmental Paediatrics in 21st Century”. Please find 
attached the draft programme. 
 

I am pleased that the college has agreed to pay for your in-UK travel expenses and 2 days of 

free Registration. BAPIO will pay for your 2 nights’ accommodation. 

 

We will be pleased to welcome you as our guest at the BAPIO dinner on the evening of 13th 

March 2018.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

         
President BAPIO                                                               

Dr Ramesh Mehta OBE                                                             


